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1) Montana League of Cities & Towns 88th Annual Conference – Denise’s entourage of cronies 

pulled off the best MLCT Conference ever to be hosted in the best city in the northern 

hemisphere.  Over 400 attendees were treated to a lineup of incredibly informative speakers 

including Billings own excellent teacher on effective communication - Tim Pollard.  Tim is one of 

the most effective teachers I have ever heard and he calls Billings home.  God parted the clouds 

just minutes before we walked through the gates of Montana’s recently accredited zoo.  The 

wolverines stole the show!  Last night we had an awesome urban experience at The Depot.  

Make sure to mark your calendar for the 2026 MLCT conference in beautiful downtown Billings. 

 

2) Laredo Place Rock-Slide – The RFP (request for proposal) process is on track and will go out 

early next week.  Proposals are due back to the city October 18.    I met with the neighborhood 

Tuesday evening.  Our next neighborhood meeting will be on Wednesday October 16th at 6:00 

PM on Laredo place immediately east of the rock-slide. 

           

3) Next Week’s Meetings/Task Forces/Presentations etc.  

a. Work Session, Monday, October 7th; 4:30 PM the bus is leaving the Community Center 

for the EBURD Tour.  The bus will return to the Community Center at 5:30 PM for the 

work session regarding Public Safety.   

b. TEDD Tour for City Council, Thursday, October 10th, 3:00 PM the bus will leave the BSED 

Office, Granite Tower, 222 N. 32nd Street. 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 


